Do not compromise public water quality for private
wealth accumulation.

The safety of this industry is inadequately researched
and what is already known is not re-assuring.

Cost cutting, profit maximisation will inevitably lead
to leaks and the poisoning of our water for many
decades to come.

It is high time that community welfare takes
precedence over greed.



